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23rd September 2022 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers,  
As part of Foundation’s topic this term on “Amazing Animals” we have organised a trip to Tam O’ 
Shanter Farm on the morning of 

TUESDAY 11th OCTOBER 2022.  
 

The children will travel to and from the farm by mini bus leaving at 9.00 and returning at 12.30.  
Children do not have to wear school uniform but must be dressed in clothing suitable for the 
outdoors and have a warm/waterproof coat and suitable footwear. There is no charge for the trip 
and children do not need to bring any spending money with them. 

 
If there is specific medical or personal information that you have not already provided, that might 
affect your child during the trip, please let us know. 
  

F1 parents please note that pick up this day will be at a later time of 12.30 
 

Please complete the consent form below and return it to your child’s class teacher as soon as 

possible 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs C Fenna 
Headteacher 
 

 
Tam O’Shanter Farm Trip 

11th October 2022 
 

 
I consent to my child _______________________________ attending Tam O’Shanter Farm on 

Tuesday 11th October 2022.  

 

Signature _____________________________________________________ (Parent) 
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